## POOR ORIGINAL

820/562

May 18, 1962

C. Gordon Edgren, M.D. Assistant Medical Director The Institute of Living 200 Retreat Avenue Hartford; Connecticut

Dear Doctor Edgrens

I wish to assure you that the Reverend Michael Cody will be on hand for admittance to the Institute of Living on Monday, May 28th.

We are deeply grateful to you and to the staff for your thoughtful consideration of our problem and I hope that you will be able to restore this young man to active service if it is at all possible.

Doctor Hurley will send you a complete report on the patient.

With every best wish, I am

Sincerely yours,

(Most Rev.) Thomas A. Connolly Archbishop of Seattle

JH-ARCH000613

"Sensitive Information" Per Protective Order